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Run by a small group of keen volunteers our Flower and Produce Show is held on the first 

Saturday in September here in the village hall.  The aim is to have fun with a little gentle 

rivalry.  All are encouraged to participate and entrants from the surrounding villages 

particularly Brandeston are most welcome.  You don’t need to be an expert to join in, there is 

plenty of advice available from experienced exhibitors.  It is a traditional show with sections 

for vegetables, flowers, fruit, cookery, wine, photographs and children’s classes. 

In 2018 the show was held on 1st September and although the very cold spring and incredibly 

dry summer made gardening difficult last year we did manage to put on a creditable display.  

As always the cookery classes attracted a good number of entries with the cake classes being 

the most popular.  The new craft section was well supported as were the photography classes.   

Whilst we could always do with one or two more helpers, for the show to continue to thrive 

we would really like more competitors.  If you have any suggestions for classes we would be 

pleased to hear from you.  We have found we get the most cookery entries in those classes 

where we provide a recipe, so if you have a favourite cake you would like to see us 

competing over please let me know.   

The show this year will be on Saturday 7th September, I hope to see you here with your 

entries. 

Claire Norman 

VPA Secretary 

 


